
Audio Library Report 
 
Latest News as of 2/9/24: 
I’ve only received two new audios in the past couple months. Submissions are way down. Please consider recording your 
experience strength and hope and sending it in. Or bringing it up at your business meeting to offer the option to record the 
speakers. We need to continue expanding the library so that people all over the world can hear voices they haven’t heard 
before. 
Latest News as of 11/12: 
MANY new audios were updated over the last month or two to SLAALosangeles.org/audio though no new ones posted since 
10/8. 
Please enjoy!! There are new audios that have collected in my inbox over the last month that I will be posting soon! 
Audio Library Committee 
The LA Intergroup’s Audio Library is available at slaalosangeles.org/audio and is filled with excellent speaker MP3s that you 
can listen to while traveling, away from Zoom or internet connection, etc. There are many places in the world that don’t have 
meetings, so providing speaker mp3s is very important. Also many other fellowships have mp3s in circulation, but SLAA 
does not, which is why LA Intergroup created this library. 
As ALC Chair, I would like to get as many new speaker mp3s as possible! How can you help? 
Ask your meeting at its Business Meeting to offer the speaker the option of recording themselves for the Audio 
Library. Then record it on your phone and email it to us. Or record yourself at home or wherever speaking for 10 or 
20 minutes or more or less and email it to us. 
You’ll be helping addicts around the world, so please consider doing this! 
To send audio or ask questions, email audio@slaalosangeles.org 
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